. GRAMS : REGISTER TEL. (68) 2961, 2962

Tiloygd's Negister of Shipping

NIHON OH-DORI NAKA-KU,
J (CHARTERED BANK BUILDING)
(P. O. BOX NO. 228),

YOKOHAMA, JAPAN

3 April 1962

Dear Sir,

M.V. "UN RYONG'"

We thank you for your letter dated
o6 March 1962, the contents of which have been
carefully noted.

We confirm that the Owners have to-day been

informed of the approval of the postponement of the
overdue Special Survey, due 3/61, until June 1962.

Yours faithfully,

or The Surveyors
The Secretary,

TONDON .
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